
 

 
                                                                                                        

Dear ACS Parents:               

Christ is Risen!  As April comes to a close, I must pause and 

truly thank God for all of our blessings: 

*First, everyone at ACS is safe and healthy.  We only have 14 

virtual students left in the whole school and we are so 

grateful to have opened and remain open.  

*Second, we have 9 brand new Promethean boards installed 

in classrooms. I am not sure who is more excited – the 

teachers or the students!   

*Third, to add even more excitement to our teacher’s lives 

we have replaced our copiers with some really high tech 

machinery.  These major changes have been possible due to 

Federal funding and Father Ivan’s commitment to giving our 

students the very best ACS can offer. 

Things you need to know:    

Speaking of exciting things …. Our whole student body is 

working on a Diversity Project: the Assignment was sent 

home, posted on REMIND and discussed with every class. 

We are so excited to be able to celebrate all our unique 

gifts and our culture.  We can’t wait to share our videos.  

Thank you to Miss Drayton and Mrs. Garcia for taking the 

lead on this project. 

As you plan for the remainder of the year, please make some 

time to send in your re-registration forms.  Our Pre-K and K 

classes are quickly filling up and we like to give our current 

students priority. So please send in your paperwork – you still 

have until June to pay the fee. Have a wonderful week and 

please reach out if you have any questions or concerns.  

Blessings, 

Mrs. Shumny  

† Assumption Catholic School  

 

 
[Date] 

 

 

Questions or concerns? Call the school 

office at 732-826-8721 

**Family Income Surveys**  
There’s still time!  This Monday - we 

are raffling off a $100 Gift card.   

Every student who returns a sealed 

survey to their teacher will be 

entered for a chance to win a $100 

VISA gift card!  If you need a copy let 

us know ASAP! 

*Please be careful where you park! Perth 

Amboy is actively giving tickets.  

* Kindergarten and 8th grade parents 

please make sure you pay the graduation 

on fees.  More information about 

graduation is coming next week. 

*FYI: 8th graders will be having a Mother’s 

Day Flower sale on Friday, May 7th. Flyer 

attached! 

*First Holy Communion fees are due and 

all information has gone home.  If you 

have any questions or concerns please call 

Phyllis 732-826-8721 ASAP! 

  Ukrainian Catholic Church of the Assumption  

Principal’s Newsletter                      
April 30, 2021 



 Dates to Remember: 
 

NO PIZZA DAY NEXT WEEK! 
        PLEASE PACK YOUR LUNCH! 

 

May 3rd – May 5th WHOLE school Diversity Flipgrid Projects due 
(siblings may record together but video needs to be loaded to 

both classes Flipgrid) 
  

May 5th Wednesday, 12 noon dismissal (K-2),  
12:30 dismissal (gr 3-8) 

 
May 7th Friday, All ACS students will enjoy a Diversity 

Celebration where we will enjoy a tasting (catered) of a dish 
our teacher’s culture.  We will be outside (weather permitting) 

and enjoy our videos and how we are unique, different and 
beautiful and how God’s love and grace protects and guides us 

all.   
 

May 10th MAP TESTING STARTS!!! 
 

May 12th Wednesday: Pizza & Phys. Ed day: WEAR GYM 
CLOTHES!  PIZZA MONEY DUE BY Tuesday! 

 

From the Office: 
 

*Please call Mrs. Phyllis Kwiecinski: 732-826-8721 with any billing questions.  
 

* Aftercare Bills for March are due.  Please send in payment labeled with child’s 
name/grade. 

 

FSA Corner: 
Thank you for coordinating the flower sale and organizing a beautiful 40 Days 

Until Graduation luncheon for our 8th graders! 


